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Under the Standards Review Subcommittee Scope of Work, which was approved by the SRS on March 6, 2008, the SRS agreed to review recommendations and if subcommittee deemed appropriate, they would submit advisory comments to the Executive Committee for consideration.  As stated in the Scope of Work these comments are “not intended to change the scope of the Business Practices or recommendation, but to provide consistency and uniformity across all WEQ Business Practices.”

The SRS is requesting the Executive Committee consider the following advisory comments in their review of this recommendation:

3. RECOMMENDATION SUMMARY:

In the second paragraph change TLR-5A to TLR-5a to be consistent with the remaining references and with WEQ-008

In the second paragraph change labelled to labeled. 
3. RECOMMENDATION RECOMMENDED STANDARDS:


The SRS suggests that the entire revised Appendix C be included in the Recommended Standards to clearly display that the following text is being deleted:   
This flowchart depicts an overview of the Transaction Management and Curtailment process. Detailed decisions are not shown.
4.  SUPPORTING DOCUMENTATION b. Description of Recommendation
Under item (4), change lable to label.

